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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION of Uruguay REQUESTING THAT
A PRESENTATION BY His Excellency REINALDO GARGANO, MINISTER OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS OF THE EASTERN REPUBLIC OF URUGUAY, BE INCLUDED ON THE
ORDER OF BUSINESS OF THE Permanent Council FOR MAY 3

PERMANENT MISSION OF THE EASTERN REPUBLIC OF URUGUAY
TO THE
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
Washington, D.C.
May 1, 2006
Excellency:
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I have the honor to address Your Excellency to announce that the Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic, Mr. Reinaldo Gargano, wishes to present his compliments to the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States and give a brief presentation on a document during the next regular meeting, scheduled for this Wednesday, May 3.

Because the Minister has a spot available on his agenda during the official bilateral visit now in progress, he requests to be received by the Permanent Council at 12:15 p.m.

Accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Jorge A. Seré Sturzenegger

Interim Representative

of the Eastern Republic of Uruguay
His Excellency 
Ambassador Ellsworth John
Honorable Chair of the OAS Permanent Council
Washington, D.C.
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